Dear Parents/Carers,

HARVEST FESTIVAL
Wednesday 1st October 2025
9.15am -~ The School Hall
(CHILDREN ONLY)

Children are asked to bring a donation in to school from Monday 29th September
2025. All donations will be given to the Church of the Good Shepherd - COGS
Larder. COGS Larder provides emergency food parcels to local people going
through times of crisis.

The suggested items for donation;

Tinned Foods Sugar

Packet Foods Cereals

Pasta Biscuits/Crackers
Rice Toothbrush

Jams Toothpaste
Tea/Coffee Soap

Many thanks for your ongoing community support. It is very much appreciated.

Pagfa Burgess
Head Teacher



